
Everett Renovation Update 
June 11, 2021 

ATM Now Available 

The ATM has been physically moved, temporarily, to the front entrance located 
on Broadway and is available for your use 24/7. 

While the renovation of the ATM vestibule and outside construction is in   
progress, the drive-up window will be available. From June 11 until 
further notice you will need to use the Chestnut Street entrance into the 
parking lot, park your vehicle, and walk up to the drive-up window to do 
your transactions. 

Thank you for your patience during this time of transition. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 


